It is a great pleasure for me to congratulate the Society
of Polymer Science, Japan, at the occasion of its 30th
anniversary. As the editor of “Die Makromolekulare Che-
mie” and “Die Makromolekulare Chemie, Rapid Communi-
cations”, the contact with Japanese Polymer Chemists was
always very close and friendly over many years, and in
execution of my professorship I had the pleasure to do
scientific work together with several Japanese post doctorate
fellows.

I should like to give this way my best greetings to the
polymer chemists in Japan with all good wishes for the
future.

W. Kern

Die Makromol, Chem.

An International Journal of Macromolecular
Chemistry and Physics

On behalf of all the members of the Polymer Society of
Korea, I wish to express my sincere congratulations for
the 30th anniversary of your Society. May your Society
continue to contribute to the promotion of Polymer science
and technoloy to the world!

Sincerely yours,

Won Taik Kim
£ E &
The Polymer Society of Korea

On the occasion of the 30th anniversary of the Society
of Polymer Science, Japan, I am forwarding my sincere
congratulations and heartiest greetings to the Japanese
Polymer Chemists. During my stays in Japan and also at
other occasions I have met many of them, and I am proud
to say that several of these are now very good friends |of
mine.

[ admire and appreciate the achievements of the Japanese
colleagues in the field of Polymers very much. Their dedi-
cation to their work is most outstanding and known all
over the world. I am sure they will continue to contribute
to the further development of Polymer Science most suc-
cessfully,

My very best wishes for the future!

Georg Manecke
Freie Universitat Berlin
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